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From the East

   In August, we reprised our Hawaiian shirt night, which was perfect due to the heat in the
lodge. Thanks to our members for use of a portable ac and some fans! RW George
Shoemaker and I represented Freedom Lodge in a visit to Unity Lodge in Front Royal to see
the Widow’s Sons conduct a meeting. Freedom also conducted a visit to Washington Lodge
No. 78 in Washington, VA. In mid-August, we attended the District picnic for the visit of the
Grand Master, which was well attended. The lodge provided 400lbs of ice.
   At both our September and October meetings we are collecting donations for the Poet’s
Walk memory care unit, see below for details and contribute something if you are able.
This month, we need your help and donations for a Food Drive on Saturday, the 7th from
9am to 1pm to support the Western Loudoun Food Pantry. There are still many folks in our
community who need relief. Please mark your calendars and come to the lodge to help us
collect the food and get it to the pantry! See Bro. Brad Westerman to let him know that
you can help out at the Food Drive.   
   In October, on Sunday the 6th, I have organized a trip to see the infamous Gettysburg
battlefield on horseback. is $105pp. Reserve your spot through Wor. Matt Duley.
Reservations are first come first served based upon payment received. See details on
pages below. Depending on participation, we may also look to have lunch and see the
Friend to Friend Masonic Memorial after the ride.
 On Columbus Day, join us in representing Freedom Lodge for a once-in-a-lifetime historic
Masonic event as we dedicate the cornerstone of Illustrious Brother George Washington’s
Mount Vernon on Monday, October 14, 2024. See details on the pages below. 
 In November, we will be returning to Mount Vernon for a wreath laying at Brother George
Washinton’s tomb. If you plan to attend, you must sign up with the Secretary and pay your
$20 by October 1st, so that I can confirm and pay our reservation.
Wor. Matt Duley  



In August, Freedom traveled to Flint Hill, VA for dinner at the Dark Horse tavern (top left),
then proceeded to Washington Lodge No. 78. To get to the lodge, we used the old slave
entrance in the back of the church (top right) and climbed the stairs through the loft where
slaves had to sit for mass. Thanks to those who were able to make the trip!



District 2 Picnic 2024



Lodge Calendar
https://tinyurl.com/yckzjc4j

https://tinyurl.com/yckzjc4j
https://tinyurl.com/yckzjc4j


 We are continuing an new effort to supporting our local community through charity.
As many of us have family members or know someone with memory issues including but not
limited to Alzheimer’s & Dementia. There is a local organization called Poet's Walk in
Leesburg that is a specialized memory care facility.

Here is a link to their website: pwleesburg.com

I have reached out to them to find out what they are in need of.

Per my point of contact, Savannah Boone, here are some other examples of things that are
always needed in their community:
• Colored pencils
• Wordsearch books
• Painting items
• Canvas to paint on
• unique pairs of new socks (they match these up)

From a brother I am also told that new jigsaw puzzles are a hit.

My plan is to collect any donations through our OCTOBER meeting and deliver them to
Poet's Walk. Please consider donating something to this effort if within the length of your
cabletow and help spread the word!

https://pwleesburg.com/




F R E E M A S O N S  A R E  S U M M O N E D  F R O M  A C R O S S  T H E
U N I T E D  S T A T E S  T O  C E L E B R A T E  T H E  S Y M B O L I C

C O R N E R S T O N E  C E R E M O N Y  F O R  G E O R G E
W A S H I N G T O N ’ S  M O U N T  V E R N O N

T I C K E T S :  $ 5 0  P E R  P E R S O N
Y O U R  T I C K E T  G R A N T S  Y O U  F U L L  A C C E S S  T O  T H E  M O U N T

V E R N O N  E S T A T E ,  I N C L U D I N G  T H E  C E R E M O N Y  A N D  A  C A T E R E D
L U N C H  O N  T H E  E A S T  L A W N  W I T H  B R E A T H T A K I N G  V I E W S  O F  T H E

P O T O M A C  R I V E R .

Order tickets here

https://aw22.org/events/mount-vernon-cornerstone/


The Wreath-laying ceremony will consist of the Pledge of Allegiance, General Washington’s
prayer for his country, and the placement of a wreath by the Worshipful Master and his
designated assistant. Our DDGM has submitted a request for dispensation to wear
Masonic regalia, which the Grand Master has assured me will be approved.

Join Freedom Lodge No. 118
 Veteran’s Day

Monday, Nov. 11th at 11:00am
 To honor Brother George Washington

 in a Wreath Laying Ceremony at his tomb.

Participation is limited to 50. Cost is $20 per person, paid in advance, to cover the
grounds pass only. Signup today via the Secretary! I plan to pay our deposit by October.



Masonic Birthdays
Christopher Thompson
Bradley Westerman



Hurry, hurry, hurry, step right up and get your Freedom Lodge one pint mug! Our initial
delivery is completely SOLD OUT! See Worshipful Matt Duley to get on the order list for
the next delivery this Fall. These fantastic collectables are being sold for $30 each with
profit being donated to the lodge. Better yet, buy both our mug and our unique stone
token for an even $40!



As a fundraiser for the Lodge, I have purchased 200 of these stone tokens, which
were crafted by a brother Mason. Instead of a standard lodge coin, I wanted
something that would stand out and reflect the connection to operative Masonry.
They are made of honed marble, so each one is unique. I am selling them for $10
each, and 100% of the profit will go directly to Freedom Lodge.



Freedom Lodge No. 118 Officers

Worshipful Master:   Matt Duley, PM
Senior Warden:         Wes Hirschhorn, PM
Junior Warden:          Bro. Bill Hohl
Treasurer:                  Bro. David Kirk
Secretary:                  Mark Canter, PM
Senior Deacon:         Bro. Brad Westerman
Junior Deacon:          Bro. Dan Little
Chaplain:                   Bro. Nebojsa Todorovic
Tiler:                           Greg Valker, PDDGM
Marshall:                    Bro. Cameron Gore

Lodge Instructor of Work (LIW): Harris McGarragh, PDDGM
Lodge Education Officer (LEO):  Phil Brooks, PDDGM
Lodge MAHOVA Ambassador:   Bro. Dedan Kocic
Blood Coordinators:                    Greg Valker, PDDGM (regional)
                                                       Bro. David Kirk (local)
                
                 
                  



District 2 News

Below is the schedule of the D2 Ritual Schools.  This year the schools will be held in
conjunction with and immediately following the D2 Masters & Wardens meetings (which
are scheduled to start at 7:00pm (potluck dinner 6:30)). 

All Master Masons are welcome to attend the Ritual School, and all Line Officers are
specifically encouraged to attend as many as they can.

Attendance is highly encouraged for those seeking a Warden's Certificate.

District Officers
DDGM: RW Jason Todd Wolfe
DIW: RW Christopher Conway Thompson
DEO: Wor. Eric J. LeHew

Grand Master
Most Worshipful Jack Kayle Lewis 



Reunions to bring in new members are held in April and October each year to
communicate and confer the Scottish Rite degrees at the conclusion of which you will
be a 32nd degree Master of the Royal Secret. 

The Scottish Rite Representative for Freedom Lodge is currently Wor. Matt Duley.

Brochures with much more information are available in the dining hall for more
details, or visit https://www.alexandriascottishrite.org/

JUST ANNOUNCED!
Join the Alexandria Scottish Rite Education Committee on September 22 as we will
begin the new iteration of the Master Craftsman study group; The Symbolic Lodge
Course, a.k.a. "Esoterika". This group focuses on developing our understanding of the
Blue Lodge symbolism and its deeper meaning. No matter your involvement in
Masonry, all degrees emanate from the craft lodge. As a group, we will explore the
early history of Masonry, read early ritual exposes and examine their development
over time. The remainder of the course is spent, taking a step by step look at
Esoterika, Brother Albert Pike's book which examines the deeper meanings behind the
Blue Lodge symbols. See seperate email for signup details!

https://www.alexandriascottishrite.org/

